Notice -- New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection -- 2010 Pro Hac Vice Assessment
Amount

Please note that the 2010 Assessment for all pro hac vice admittees is $204. This is $4 more than last year.

R. 1:21-2 requires those admitted pro hac vice to pay the annual assessment. Only one payment per calendar year is
required, regardless of the number of matters in which an attorney is admitted. An attorney’s pro hac vice appearance
continues until the matter is concluded or there is a substitution of counsel. A 2010 Pro Hac Vice Admission Form that
lawyers seeking initial admission should submit with payment is available at http://www.judiciary.state.nj/cpf/index.htm.

Kenneth J. Bossong,
Director & Counsel
New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund For Client Protection

Dated: February 8, 2010
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